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From: Joe_Morgan@URSCorp.com
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2008 1:21 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Jcos@chevron.com; Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com; Amber_Koster@URSCorp.com
Subject: CPL/URS submittal of our monthly update on the Sunol Project

Jerry, we submitted our report update on time but received an email notice this AM that doc was not attached. My expert will be in tomorrow to resolve this problem. I apologize for any confusion this has caused. 

Joe 

Joe Morgan III
Senior Project Manager
URS Corporation
1333 Broadway, Suite 800
Oakland, CA 94612

Telephone - 510-874-3201
Fax - 510-874-3268

      This e-mail and any attachments are confidential. If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.  
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